[image: image1.png]


 

25th October 2020

Dear Parent

 I hope I have some good news for you in that 1Life (hopefully) are opening the pool on the 9th November! Keep your fingers crossed that this does happen and that we can get back to training and rebuilding the club once more.
As a matter of urgency, can you please complete the NEW members’ questionnaire as I need to find out exactly who is returning to swimming in order to plan the programme. This questionnaire is for A, B, C Squads and 1st/2nd Shrimps. 
Further documentation will follow over the next week or so – please wait for text messages and keep checking the website.
Thank you for your patience over the last 7 months. I am sure it has, and will continue to be a difficult time for us all.
Kind Regards

Gill Hulme (Head Coach)
Any queries please contact me on 07817517489 or email me on gill_hulme@yahoo.co.uk
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